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I live in Hancock County and am writing to voice my support for the South Branch Solar project. Most
of us DO support a solar project.  South Branch is a passive use of land in Washington Township that
will also bring much needed revenue to our tax base. PLEASE VOTE YES ON SOUTH BRANCH SOLAR!!!
 
John Shrode
 

 
Dear OPSB, thank you for your consideration in the matter of South Branch Solar. I know you must read
several of these letters but I am in SUPPORT of South Branch Solar. I live in Hancock County and have
seen what can happen with economic downturn. Any economic development in Hancock County is
appreciated, especially the amount of money this project brings Please vote in favor of South Branch.
 
Anthony Inman
 

 
Please vote for in favor of the South Branch Solar project. I am from Hancock County and for the
benefits the project brings. Besides the huge economic investment the county will also see clean
renewable energy. I would look to see more of these projects in Hancock County. Thank you for your
time and consideration.
 
Amanda Jones
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